
From: Kaila Jones
To: Maria Gonzalez
Cc: Joe LaClair
Subject: FW: Permit hearing of May 4th for T-Mobile renewal permit
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:26:33 PM

Hello,
 
Please find another opposition letter included below.
 
Thank you,
 
Kaila Jones

455 County Center, 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063
628-258-3285
 

From: Sally Einspahr <saleinspahr@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 12:46 PM
To: Kaila Jones <kjones1@smcgov.org>
Subject: Permit hearing of May 4th for T-Mobile renewal permit
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

 

Kaila--
 
I'm Sally Einspahr, and I live on the southwest side of the address of 1175 Palomar. 
 
I would like very much to talk to you regarding a few questions about T-Mobile permit
renewal. 
I have tried to call you this AM but only could leave a message and not sure if you
would even 
get the message to call me back.  My cell phone # is 360-220-5555.  email of
saleinspahr@aol.com
 
    #1.   How does one get a copy of the 2014 court decision that is missing from your
projected 
            site plan for the renewal of a use permit for T-Mobile at the 1175 Palomar
site?  We in PP HOA
            were never given a copy of the decision.  That decision should have been
sent out.  
 
    #2.   Your proposal is lacking the explanation/or any follow thru as to the fact that
Sprint towers
             were removed several months ago.  
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    #3.   We in Palomar Park are very concerned that without Sprint locating on the
property 
             several new companies will want to co-locate in their space.  This site must
not be turned 
             in to an Antenna Farm in any shape or form.  County needs to stipulate no
co-location!!!!! 
 
    #4.    What if anything can the County do to help the homeowner who doesn't want
the antenna 
             on their property?  The homeowner was threatened by the cell company if
they didn't 
             sign the agreement they would be sued.  This is not right and something
should be 
             done to squash this kind of behavior by big cell companies.  
 
    #5.    Would like for you to visit the site with owner and the 2 neighbors on either
side of the 
             property.  Perhaps that would be informative for you to see why all the
neighbors get so 
             concerned about Cell Towers.   
 
Regards
 
Sally Einspahr
1165 Palomar DR
RWC, CA 94062
360-220-5555
saleinspahr@aol.com
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